
September 29, 2024 
Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

 

This Friday, October 4th is First 

Friday. We will have Eucharistic 
Adoration after the 8:30am 

Mass. Adoration will conclude 
with Benediction at 10am.  

 
Please plan to spend some 

time in prayer in the 
presence of our Lord in the 

Eucharist. 
 

Many thanks to everyone who supported our 

spaghetti dinner fundraiser last week.  I also 
would like to thank all who organized and 

worked on our spaghetti dinner. 
 

One last reminder that we will NOT have 
the Saturday 5pm Vigil Mass next 

Saturday, October 5th, because of the 
Eucharistic Congress in Ocean City, MD. 

All parishes in our Diocese have been asked 
not to have a Vigil Mass next weekend. 

 

Fr. Dave 

 

 

 
 

 
Eucharistic Congress - It’s not too late to sign-up for the Eucharistic 

Congress on October 5th at the Ocean City Convention Center. This day of 
spiritual renewal is a perfect opportunity for all of us to deepen our 

understanding and love of the Eucharist, the heart of our Catholic faith. Visit 
https://www.cdow.org/eucharisticcongress to learn more or sign up.  
 

Unable to attend the Eucharistic Congress? You can watch a live-stream of the 
opening remarks and keynote address at 10:00 a.m. and the closing Mass at 

4:00 p.m. on YouTube.com/DioceseofWilm. Watch live or anytime.  
 

Fall Ascension Press Study  
Jesus: The Way, the Truth, & the Life, Part 1. 

The 5-week series will begin October 1st, 
skipping October 22 and end on Dec 5th. 

Contact Michael Spinella at 240-784-7700 if 
you are interested in attending.  

 
Food Closet – We continue to collect monetary donations to purchase 

vouchers for bread, milk, and eggs from the Sunset Market downtown. Your 
contributions make a real difference! Please make checks payable to St. Paul 

Parish & use the Special Offering Envelopes located on the windowsill. Please 
add “Food Closet” on your envelope. 
 

Offertory Envelopes - If you don't have envelopes but would like them or 
have them and do not wish to continue using them, please contact the office.   

 
Parish Bazaar Nov 2 & Nov 3, 2024   

Cleaning out your house and have items for the White 
Elephant and Raffle Booths, any Raffle Baskets, Theme 

Basket or Gift Cards? Call Joann 302.420.1291 or Rosina 
302.328.0364 with questions or to donate. Thank you!  

 
The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 9/29– 10/5 in loving memory of Harry & 

Helena Moore, Sr. Alice Therese, Souls of 9/11. 
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Office Hours  
Monday & Tuesday 

9am – 2pm 
Friday 9am - Noon 

 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday Sept 28 - 5:00pm 
Helen Halan 

 Sunday Sep 29 - 9:00am 
Baby Alexsandra Morris  

Monday Sep 30 - 8:30am 
Mass for The People  

Tuesday Oct 1 - 8:30am 
Helen Brannon  

Friday Oct 4 - 8:30am 
Sara Snook  

Saturday Oct 5 
NO 5 PM MASS 

Sunday Oct 6 - 9:00am 
Kathleen P. Triboletti 
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